Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Jim Gotcher [JGotcher@ci.pleasanton.ca.us]
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 10:52 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Fire Station No. 3 in PLeasanton

Good Morning Jerry and Happy New Year,

As a heads up, we are currently scheduled to drill and install the monitoring wells at our Fire Station No. 3 on January 26,
27. ENGEO will be doing the work. | will keep you updated as to the ongoing status of the project.

Jim
James W. Gotcher Il

City of Pleasanton, Development Services
P.0O. Box 520

200 Old Bernal Avenue

Pleasanton, Ca 94566
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925-931-5479 Fax



